
As a reminder, starting May 2025, all tenants 
are required to carry a renters insurance 
policy as part of your live-in agreement.

This requirement was first communicated in the Fall 
of 2024 and is in your live-in agreement. Our team 
wanted to ensure you have ample time to anticipate 
any dates or other within. 

Renters insurance provides valuable protection, 
covering personal belongings and offering liability 
coverage in case of unforeseen events. This policy is 
intended to enhance peace of mind for all residents 
in our community.

The NSSI college student renters insurance has 
broader personal contents coverage than most 
renters insurance providers in the country. Including 
but not limited to electronics, accidental damage, 
theft, and more. 

Key Points to Remember:
•	 Policy Effective Date: Start of your live-in agreement

•	 Coverage Requirements: You can find more information here: 

https://www.alphaxidelta.org/residentinsurancepackage

•	 Proof of Insurance: Please submit proof of insurance to 

AXiDrenters@holmesmurphy.com on or before May 1, 2025 if you 

are providing your own coverage(s). 

If you have questions, please feel free to reach out to us at 

AXiDrenters@holmesmurphy.com

At Holmes Murphy, 
we help students, and 
fraternal property 
owners manage risk. 
Ready to safeguard your fraternal 

organization? Contact us today to 

learn more about our insurance 

solutions and how we can help you 

mitigate risks and protect your assets.
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